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September 11, 1991 

Wayne C. Wheeler 
244 Kearney St., 5th Floor 
San Francisco, Ca. 94108 

Dear Mr. Wheeler: 

The Pacific Grove Museum Board and City 
Council have reviewed your request that the City 
consider relinquishing its license to the Point 
Pinos Lighthouse building. The decision of the 
City is that the City wishes to retain the license 
agreement as we believe it best serves the 
interest of the City and its visitors. 

The Museum Board will be considering your 
proposal for expanded operating hours and staffing 
at future meetings as we determine appropriate 
changes to Museum and Lighthouse activities. 

We appreciate your interest and offer of 
support. This will be considered as the Museum 
Board conducts it comprehensive review of programs 
and activities. 

Sincerely, 

Flo Schaefer/Mayor 
City of Pacific Grove 

cc: Museum Board of Trustees 
Vern Yadon,/ 
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